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Friday 5th July 2024 

 

Dear TSM Families,  

 

This week we have continued our worship theme of fairness, sharing the meaning 

behind the fair trade movement and how our choices have the power to impact 

people’s lives on the other side of the world!  

 

Hampshire Music Service Primary Prom 2024  

 “On Tuesday morning, Twyford year 5 and 6 musicians had the wonderful opportunity to attend the 

Hampshire Music Primary Prom 2024. A range of senior orchestras and bands played for us songs themed 

around the Olympics. Every instrument was represented and it was really inspiring. We enjoyed the sing-a-

longs, the impressive percussion, the rousing heroes pieces and funky tango of Argentina” By Ollie, Rio, 

Tess, Flora, Sebbie and Hugo.  

It was a grand occasion put on by Hampshire music service that we all felt very privileged to attend. “It was 

so wonderful to be inspired by the older musicians and the range of orchestras and bands that are on offer 

across Hampshire” Carola Breuning, School Governor.  
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Football Match against Compton School! 

 

On Tuesday this week, a group of our Year 5 and 6 boys went 

to a friendly football match hosted by Compton school. It was a 

thrilling watch (dare we say better than some of the recent 

euros matches…) with a final result of 4-3 to Compton.   

“I was really proud of the way we never gave up and how we 

played well, passing and working as a team!” Adie, Yew class. 

 “I was proud that as our first match together we gelled so well 

as a team and Dexter was an excellent goalkeeper for us! It 

was a lot of fun” Isaac, Willow class.  

 

 

Outstanding Balances on Scopay 

As we near the end of term, please can you review your child/children’s Scopay 

account and settle any outstanding balances asap.  Please ensure that dinner 

accounts are topped up with money / credit, so that it covers dinners for each 

day.  We ask that dinner accounts DO NOT go into arrears. 

 

 

 

After School Clubs – Autumn  

Please click here to see the after school clubs for Autumn!  The clubs are filling 

up fast, so book your places now!   

https://twyford-pri.hants.sch.uk/parents/after-school-clubs/ 

 

 

Colour Run and Summer Fair - Friday 12th July  

- Runs starting at 3.30 / 3.45 / 4 / 4.15pm 
 
Important things to know:   

 Friday 12th July is also a non-uniform day. Children can come to 
school in clothes of their choice in exchange for a bottle or box of 
chocolates for the summer fair stalls. 

 Children taking part in the 3.30pm run will be taken to the field by 
school staff, please meet them on the field.  All other children 
should be collected from the playground at the end of the day as 
normal. 

 We would love some more volunteers!  Please sign up via your class reps and help us with this 
amazing fundraising event! 

 There will be a BBQ and ice creams for sale so children can be fed before going on to the whole 
array of village activities happening next Friday evening! 

 Children are very welcome to bring in their white/old t-shirts for the colour run which they are able to 
decorate during golden time with felt tips. 

 
Tickets are still available to purchase now: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/tsmpta 
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Holiday Club  

There are still some spaces available for our holiday club.  Contact the school office to 

book your places! 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Sophie Davies 

Headteacher 
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Star of the Week 

 
 

 

Roll of Honour 
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Dates for your diary:  Summer Term  

3rd June – 15th July Forest School – Year 3.  (Letter sent to parents on 23.05.24) 

9th July KS2 Performance at the Church, 1.30pm (Cancelled) 

10th July  KS1 Trip to Gosport and Fareham Inshore Rescue Service 

10th July KS2 Performance at the Church, 9.30am (Details to follow) 

11th July KS2 Performance at the Church, 1.30pm (Details to follow) 

12th July Transition Morning 

12th July PTA Event – Colour Run and Summer Fair (Details in this School Bell and email sent 

5th June) 

12th July End of Year Reports sent home 

16th July TSM Music Concert, 2pm (Details to follow) 

17th July Open Book Look, 3.30pm (Details to follow) 

18th July Volunteer ‘Thank you’ Afternoon Tea, 2.45pm (Details to follow) 

18th July Community ‘Goodbye to Mrs Davies’ at the church, 4.30pm (Details to follow) 

19th July PTA Event - Pre Loved Uniform Sale, 3.30pm on Top playground 

19th July Year 6 Leavers Party, after school (Details to follow) 

22nd July Year 6 Leavers Service at School, 2pm (Details to follow)  

23rd July  Last Day of Term 

29th, 30th & 31st July Summer Holiday Club – book your spaces now! 

5th, 6th & 7th August Summer Holiday Club – book your spaces now! 

Dates for your diary:  Autumn Term  

2nd September INSET Day 1 – School closed to pupils 

3rd September First day of Autumn Term 
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